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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

~
TAKE NOTICE that  on JAN 2 7 7003 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water
Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A.58:11A-1 et seq, and the Statewide Water Quality
Management Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water
Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Department. This revision modifies the
Mount Laurel Township Wastewater Management Plan (WMP) and the Evesham
Township WMP with regard to six new homes (Block 15, Lot 10) and eight existing homes
(Block 15, Lot 11.10-11.14 and Block [1.51 Lot 9,11,12) in Evesham Township,
Burlington County. These properties are within the sewer service area of the EMUA
Elmwood Road Wastewater Treatment Plant, however the EMUA’s collection system does
not extend to the area of the proposed connection and extension of lines is not feasible.

The revision allows these fourteen, single family homes within Evesham Township to
discharge wastewater to the Hartford Road WPCF in Mount Laurel Township.

Vgawrence 1. Bdfer, Director
ivision of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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